
From: Jon Aichele
To: info@slocleanair.org
Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 7:36:56 PM

Dear Sirs,

I am writing about the possible closure of the Oceano SRVA.  I have been using this area for recreation
since 1972 and have seen a lot of changes in this time. This area is about half the size it was when I first
started going to the Oceano area. This area is unique to the state of California and should remain open.
 In the air quality report that I have read does not back up the assumption that vehicle use is responsible
for the air quality in this area.  I  hope you would reconsider any thought of closure of the Oceano Dunes
State SRVA.
Thank You,
Jon Aichele
3801 Phaffle Dr
Bakersfield, Ca 93309
jons4x4@aol.com
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